
John Morris

Subject: FW: P/20/0530/FUL

From: Grahame Crawford  
Sent: 22 January 2021 17:38 
To: David Paterson  
Subject: RE: P/20/0530/FUL 

David, 

Very little, it would reduce the flat parking requirement by 5 spaces and provide 5 of the visitor spaces, however it 
would not help with the retention of the off street parking, being lost to the proposed development. 

Grahame. 

From: David Paterson 
Sent: 22 January 2021 10:40 
To: Grahame Crawford 
Cc: Donald Campbell 
Subject: RE: P/20/0530/FUL 

Hello Grahame 

What if the block on the corner was reduced to 2 storey. What impact would that have on your assessment. 

Take care  

Dave P 

David Paterson 
Planning Officer 
Development Management 
Falkirk Council 
Development Services 
Tel 01324 504757 
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